A? Welcome to the opening ceremony

of the Meyer lecture hall!

September 9t 2022, 10:00-11:00

Aalto University School of Engineering, Otakaari 4, Room K1-215

You are kindly invited to attend the opening ceremony of Meyer lecture hall. Besides the commissioning of the lecture hall
by Aalto President, Dean of ENG school and Meyer Group', the event highlights the grand challenges in the sustainable
and safe use of the oceans. Your participation is highly appreciated since we are looking for new initiatives both in
fundamental research and education, to establish paradigm shifts toward a sustainable future and worldwide societal
impact.

Due to limited seats, please confirm your participation by September 2" via https://link.webropol.com/s/MeyerAalto.

I Meyer Group is a globally known pioneer in radical creativity and architecture of the world’s largest floating structures.




